
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Monday, February 07, 2011 7:59 AM
To: Jacquelyn Yanch
Subject: RE: RIC presentation

Jacquelyn,

Thank you for the presentation.

Regards,
Richard Chang

From: Jacquelyn Yanch [mailto:Jcyanchijcyanch.com1
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 4:23 PM
To: Chang, Richard; ymcclel@Osandia.gov
Cc: Karen Vierow
Subject: RIC presentation

Dear Yvonne and Richard:

Please find attached slides for the presentation at the Regulatory Information Conference on March 10 on behalf of the
SOARCA peer review committee.

Thanks very much,

Jacquelyn Yanch
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